
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

PARTNERS OF FAST PROJECT MEET FOR THEIR 2ND 

TRANSNATIONAL MEETING 

 

The partners of the project FAST (Facilitating Accessibility in Support of 

Tourism) had their 2nd transnational meeting in the city of Porto in 

Portugal, hosted by SPI (Sociedade Portuguesa de Inovação). The 

meeting was held on the 7th and 8th of September 2021, at the facilities 

of the hosting organization SPI.  

Following the previous meeting which was held in Maribor in July, the 

partners from Slovenia, Austria, Cyprus, Portugal, and Greece discussed 

the 2nd reporting period of the project. They clarified and finalized the 

first intellectual output about the job description of the Accessible Travel 

Facilitator – ATF. Furthermore, the partners presented the dissemination 

activities which took place during this period, as well as the quality 

assurance report.  

The next meeting will be organized in Vienna, on the 2nd and 3rd of 

December 2021, by the Austrian partner BEST. The aim of the meeting is 

to finalize the second intellectual output, which focuses on defining the 

level descriptors for the position of the ATF in accordance with the EQF.  

The project is funded by Erasmus + (KA2) with the participation of 

partners from Slovenia (SŠGT Maribor and INUK), Greece (OECON 

Greece), Austria (BEST), Portugal (SPI) and Cyprus (Nicosia Tourism 

Board and DekaPlus Business Services Ltd). The project will be 

completed by September 2022. 

 


